From: Cook, Brigitte

To: Soo. Kit, Env. Health

Cc: "lichenxxy@sonic.net"; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; "Danny Haber"; Ranelletti, Darin
Subject: RE: RO0003205 - 1919 Market Street, Oakland, CA - Complaint for December 12, 2016
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 12:41:50 PM

Thank you for the notification Ms. Soo,

| am forwarding this complaint to the Permit department and someone will contact you shortly.

Brigitte Cook, Sr. Community Liaison
Oakland District 3 - Council President Lynette McElhaney

1 Frank Ogawa Plaza ¢ 2" Floor, City Council Office ¢+ Oakland, CA 94612
Office (510)238-7245
Connect with us: Twitter: @LynetteGM Facebook/Lynette2012

From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health [mailto:Kit.Soo@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 12:06 PM

To: Cook, Brigitte

Cc: 'lichenxxy@sonic.net’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; 'Danny Haber'

Subject: RO0003205 - 1919 Market Street, Oakland, CA - Complaint for December 12, 2016

Dear Ms. Cook,

This is to bring to your attention that we have received a complaint from Mr. William Daniel Cooper
(addressed as Lichen) on December 14, 2016. Lichen called me this morning and reported the
following:

- It was brought to his attention by his neighbor Ms. Ella Radford who lives across the site
that she noticed welding type work associated with torches and noise occurring at the site in
the morning of December 12, 2016.

- Itis hisand Ms. Radford’s understanding that there is no construction type work to be
performed at the site.

- They would like to know what was being done and why.

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health had already indicated to Mr. Danny Haber,
the current property owner that no construction type work is to be performed at the site until
further notice and approval. It is our understanding that this issue is related to activities under the
jurisdiction of the City of Oakland and as such, please follow up and address this issue with the
appropriate individuals and departments as soon as possible. Thank you.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Kit Soo, PG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
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